
Help us congratulate Erin Howe on her
acceptance as Heartland CASA's Executive
Director. Erin has been with Heartland CASA since
November 2018. She currently resides in Hastings,
NE and is the mother of four teenagers. She has a
true passion for non-profit organizations. Her
leadership has brought CASA back to the
frontlines in the fight against child abuse and
neglect. We cant wait to see what the future holds.

September
Mindy Moyer 9th

Vivian Hernandez 10th
Barb Larson 28th
October

Bonnie Blair 10th
Jimmy Olson 10th
Cindy Kemp 15th
Tracy Bleier 16th

Newsletter: September
and October 2020

Heartland CASA would like to congratulate three
new volunteers Renae Waltemath, Susan Aguilar
and Roxanne Castillo. Thank you for choosing our
organization and becoming the voice for an
abused and neglected child.

In collaboration with Tally Creative Heartland
CASA is proud to present our new and improved
website. Heartlandcasa.org be sure you check it
out.



Change a child's story!!

Do you have friends or family looking to be part of
an amazing organization? Well look no further, you

are already part of it, we are always in need of
fresh new volunteers. Visit

https://www.heartlandcasa.org/become-a-
volunteer/

Lunch and Learns will be
making a come back.

Current Direct Health Measures
​ will be followed.

Prior to visiting children be sure to stop in
our office for PPE supplies.

https://www.heartlandcasa.org/become-a-volunteer/

